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Dear Runnemede Families, 

 

We are pleased to announce that Volz will be offering extra academic help for grades 4-8 in the 

areas of ELA and mathematics beginning November 10th, 2021.  This assistance will be offered 

Monday through Thursday from 2:15-3:15.  Students may attend every day or as their schedule 

allows.  To provide us with an idea of how many students may be interested, we ask that you 

complete an interest form attached below and send it in by November 3rd, 2021.  There will not 

be transportation after these sessions, therefore students can walk home or be picked up.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Steve Pili 

Principal 

 

 

Volz After School Support Program 
Please return by November 3, 2021 

 

 

 

Student Name:____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Grade:_______________________  Homeroom Teacher:________________________ 

 

 

Area of need, circle one or both:        Math     ELA 

 

 

Guardian Signature:___________________________________________________   


